
From: Luo, Yunsheng@DOT
To: lxavier@santaclaraca.gov
Cc: Leong, Mark@DOT; OPR State Clearinghouse
Subject: Caltrans comments for El Camino Real Specific Plan, DEIR
Date: Wednesday, January 20, 2021 2:26:56 PM

Good afternoon Lesley,
 
Thank you for the opportunity to review the DEIR for the El Camino Real Specific Plan. Below are our
comments for the DEIR. We would appreciate if you could provide more information with respect to
our comments. Please feel free to reach out to me if you have any questions!
 
Comments:
 
Please know that a Design Standard Decision Document (DSDD) would be required for the 10’ left
turn lane. And please specify the speed and the Annual Average Daily Traffic (AADT) Truck volume
for the 11’ lanes within the study area.
 
 
Thank you!
 
Best,

Yunsheng Luo
Associate Transportation Planner
Local Development - Intergovernmental Review (LD-IGR)
Caltrans, District 4
Cell: 626-673-7057
For early coordination and project circulation, please reach out to LDIGR-D4@dot.ca.gov
For information about Caltrans’ land use and transportation environmental review guidances, please
visit the SB-743 Implementation website.
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